
Negotiations Update:  November 12, 2014 

On Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the Rescue Union Federation of Teachers (RUFT) 

Negotiation Team and the District Negotiation Team met to begin negotiations for the 2014-15 

school year.  The following occurred: 

 The Chief Business and Operations Officer gave an update on the District’s budget 

 District presented the need to discuss and determine how we will proceed with 

negotiating collaboration days 

  Both negotiation teams shared the language changes they desire to discuss 

 District and RUFT agreed on clean-up language in Article VII: Transfer and 

Reassignments 

 District offered 3% total compensation  

 RUFT countered with 6% on the salary schedule 

 RUFT stated benefits number to come forward at a later date 

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, December 12, 2014.  

 


